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From: Lisa CULLIFORD 
Sent: 03 January 2023 19:44
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Planning objection

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

We as a family object strongly to the inclusion of the sites to the North East of Exmouth (Exmo_04a, 
Lymp_09, Lymp_10, Lymp_14) in the Local Plan which are not sustainable. Instead plans to build a new 
community in the area north of Hill Barton should be accelerated and to find more town centre sites in 
Exmouth. 

 
 

There is already too much destruction of natural habitats and our countryside. Green belts are being 
obliterated. Houses are being built for non Devon residents rather than solving the existing housing 

issues for locals . The town needs developing with flats and old run down buildings done up for 
residential use. 

Dinan way is overdeveloped with no infrastructure and too much traffic as it is. 
Stop destroying out beautiful town and start caring about the future.  

 
 

Very disgruntled Culliford’s of  
 
Sent from my I phone 


